Mr. Ross Clover, C. Sp., 27th Regiment, U. S. Naval Training Station, Great Lakes, Illinois.

Dear Mr. Clover:

Your postcard addressed to the Department of Physical Education and Athletics has been received by me.

I have a text on basketball, entitled "Better Basketball", published by the McGraw-Hill Book Company of New York. I am sending you a pamphlet describing the same.

I do not quite know what you desire. Will you be more specific regarding the type of publications on physical education and coaching methods that you desire? Most all sporting goods houses handle these texts on the coaching of different sports. A. S. Barnes and Company, New York, publish a great number of very fine books in their dollar library. Perhaps you should write them.

Sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach.

FCA: AH